
LEC Meeting

Present:

Chief: Cannon Herring

Program: John Dunn

VCI: Josh Griffith

Secretary: Dylan Blackmon

York Chapter Chief: Joseph Cohen

York Chapter Adviser: Matthew Cline

Lodge Adviser: Taylor Thomas

Treasurer Adviser: Elizabeth Stoner

Induction Adviser: Chris Herring

Derek Danley

Justin Williams

Matthew Hepp

Joy Smith

Elisabeth Dunn

Geoff Dunn

Not Present:

AIA: Owen Baquiran

Treasurer: Chris Thompson

Cherokee Chapter Chief: Will Hudson

Chester Chapter Chief: John Dunn

Lancaster Chapter Chief: Michael Danlee

Spartan Chapter Chief: Ian Henderson

Lodge Staff Adviser: Jimmy Summers

Program Adviser: RJ Plumley

American Indian Affairs Adviser: Chris Garrison

Secretary Adviser: Doug Bartlett



Co-Secretary Adviser: David Surrett

Spartan Chapter Adviser: Micheal Wiggins

Call to Order

Friday:

Set up:

VCP went really well. Nothing was an issue other than needing pumpkins

Tables were set up better for less than 100 people

Possibly change where the Trading post; it would be in the main room in the admin building

Cornhole is an option, and Backyard games are good.

Saturday:

Vigil went well

Breakfast went well then rolled right into his brotherhood meeting

There was some disturbance for the Ladies during the Vigil night.

If there are more ladies we might have to move the campsite.

Projects were scattered around Glendale, It was a one-time service project. It was an opportunity that

came up this weekend

New projects out in the Shoals for the future

The projects went really well

Games after lunch died out after the scavenger hunt

Add time to patch trade

Firebirds went really well; the site went really well

Dinner went really well

Do the Vigil name and all Vigil members congratulate them

Stay at 4 mins of speech time

The brotherhood ceremony went really well

The costume contest went really well, it was too late in the night. Do it earlier next fall

Sunday:

Breakfast went really well



Chapel went well it could have been more prepared with the setup

The LEC meeting was really bad. We as a whole can make it better. Couldn't hear what we were saying;

it's for the Lodge just as much as it is for us.

We are going to hold actual LEC calls

No New updates; Work with the Sec. for the motions

Slow it down

Chief:

Congrats for finishing out strong

Program:

AIA:

VCI:

Secretary:

Treasurer:

Cherokee:

Chester:

Lancaster:

Spartan:

York:

Old Business:

New business:

Motioned   Seconded by

Discussion:

Motion passes

Motioned   Seconded by

Discussion:

Cook Team Recognized

Lodge Adviser Minute:

Mr. Summers:

Staff adviser minute:



Mr. Thomas:

Needs to send out the QR code for the Conclave theme

Meeting Adjourned


